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14/08/2019  18:55:312019/3007/P COMMNT Inkerman Area 

Residents 

Association

We write on behalf of the Inkerman Area Residents Association to oppose this application on the basis that it 

would breach Camden's own guidance for retail percentages in Kentish Town Road - policies that our 

Association strongly supports.  The applicant has not provided evidence to demonstrate that this site is not 

viable for retail; nor does the Road need any more takeaway businesses, which tend to generate social and 

environmental nuisance.

Debby Hyams

Chair, IARA
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